5. Thư mời khách quốc té: 05/HTPT/ĐT

	Professor Andrew W Shogan

Associate Dean for Instruction

Haas School of Business 

University of California, Berkeley

105 Las Vegas Road

Orinda CA 94563

UNITED STATES

20 February 2008

Dear Professor Shogan,

On behalf of the College of Economics, Vietnam National University, Hanoi (COE-VNU), I would be greatly honored to invite you to visit our College during the period of May 15 to May 28, 2008. 

This visit will mark the beginning of collaborative activities between COE and Haas School of Business, University of California, Berkeley, as agreed in the Collaboration Agreement between the two universities. 

The aim of the visit will be to receive your advice on developing the curriculum of our Advanced Bachelor of Business Administration Program, and improving the teaching methodology of our lecturers.

COE will cover all costs for the visit as stipulated in Clause 6, Exhibit A of the Collaboration Agreement. 

I wish you a successful and prosperous 2008 and I am looking forward to welcoming you to COE. 

Kind regards,
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Professor Phung Xuan Nha

Rector, College of Economics

Vietnam National University, Hanoi

Building E4, 144 Xuan Thuy

Cau Giay, Hanoi

VIETNAM




